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I am writing to you in response to the Sunnica Energy Farm Application

In my view the applicant has deliberately made it difficult for interested parties to read through the 
multiple documentation, I am not alone in thinking this. Exp, Peter Goodyear doc from Sat Jan 28th 

there are many others.  

I support Edmund Fordham’s statement at the open floor hearings regarding the proposed battery 
safety and concerns.

I am also supportive of Nick Wrights stance on Land classification. This land NEEDS to be looked 
at further and reassessed.

MP’s Matt Hancock and Lucy Frazer have also requested to the examination authority that the 
schemes land needs to be reassessed by an an independent body. 


